
P-04-574 Bus Services in Burryport 

 

Petition Wording 

We the undersigned, request that the direct service from Burryport to Prince 

Philip Hospital be reinstated with immediate effect. 

 

Petition raised by:  John James 

 

Date Petition first considered by Committee: 15 July 2014 

 

Number of signatures : 572 

 


